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Friday 12th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
First of all, I would like to thank all our parents for the wonderful response to the ‘Bedtime Reading’ 
sessions that took place in previous weeks.  The number of parents joining us was brilliant and I can’t 
begin to tell you how much of a difference this will make to our children’s attitude towards reading. 
 
I also want to thank you for the attendance at our recent Harvest assemblies (see below for more 
information and photos).  This is the first year we have done Harvest like this and it was lovely to see 
parents come in and celebrate with us.  Congratulations to children who entered the competitons - the 
quality of the entries was staggeringly good.  Congratulations to the winners from each year group 
and the parents raffle winner. 
 
I hope you have all seen the Twitter announcements about our special Heroes Assembly to celebrate 
all the lovely people aorund us who help improve our lives on a daily basis.  We had a midwife, two 
soldiers, a police officer, a fire person a lifeguard and a teacher.  The children were enthralled by our 
visitors and our Collective Crew asked some brilliant questions.   
 
Finally a request, please can we all work together on making sure the playgound is safe when 
children are coming to and leaving school?  Lots of children are riding scooters around the playgorund 
and this is very dangerous.  They are doing this with their parents’ accompanying them which has 
surprised me.  We have recently had quite a bad accident and if we feel this continues to be a risk we 
may need to ban scooters and bikes from the premises. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
F. Islam 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Trip Reminders 

 
5B Museum – Tuesday 16th October 

 
Year 3 Library visit – Monday 22nd October 

 
Year 1 Library visit – Wednesday 24th October 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations – Reception to Year 5 
Thursday 18th October 

Individual Photographs 
Monday 22nd October 

 



 Harvest Celebrations 
 

Here are our Harvest competition winners.  
We had some fabulous entries that were judged by Father Eric Peters. 

 
 

Congratulations to the lucky winners of our Harvest Festival Raffle. 
YELLOW TICKET NUMBER 633 

 
 

Thank you to all our children and parents for their generosity this year. A fantastic amount of food has 
been donated which has been collected by CAP ( Community Action Program ). 

Here is a picture of some of our Collective Crew with the CAP team. 
 

 


